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B.  SERBIAN MEDIA SCENE IN MAY 2014 

 

III MONITORING OF THE PROCESS OF ADOPTION OF NEW LAWS 

 

In the period covered by this Report there was no legislative activity related to the adoption of 

laws relevant for the media sector. The drafts of the new Law on Public Information and Media 

and the new Law on Electronic Media, as it was already indicated in the introduction to this 

Report, are still being adjusted in consultation with the competent directorates of the European 

Commission. The draft of the new Law on Public Broadcasting Services, in the part concerning 

funding, is still being internally consolidated, especially with the Ministry of Finance. 


